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5G_Sub_6GHz_HAC_Attestation 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

We, [Sonim Technologies, Inc.], as the manufacturer of FCC ID: WYPP14010,  

 

We attest the handset as designed is expected to exhibit similar audio intensity levels between a 

voice call placed over a VoLTE connection and over a 5G Sub-6GHz connection. The combination 

of ABM1 values from a VoLTE connection and ABM2 values from the 5G Sub-6GHz connection, 

while maintaining a S+N/N margin of 3dB or greater from the rating threshold, is expected to 

represent the HAC performance when operating in 5G Sub-6GHz bands 

 

 

 

Should you have any questions or comments regarding this matter, please have my best attention.  

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

                       ____ 

Contact Person: Avena Xu 

E-mail: avena.xu@sonimtech.com 

 

 

 




